
Cranberry  Harbors  District
Sep. Roundtable
Slides  and  Hammock  Safety  Information  from  our  September
Roundtable  are  posted  at  the  links  below.  Our  October
Roundtable will be held on Wed. Oct. 4 at the Furnace Brook
Middle School. Hope to see you there and thanks for your
dedication to our youth.
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https://www.mayflowerbsa.org/cranberry-harbors-district-sep-roundtable/
https://www.mayflowerbsa.org/cranberry-harbors-district-sep-roundtable/
https://www.mayflowerbsa.org/wp-content/uploads/SepRT_Slides_Final-Post.pdf
https://www.mayflowerbsa.org/wp-content/uploads/CH-RT-Sep2023-Hammocks-SBSA.pdf

